From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 11:11:16 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 10:35 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Rick Stankiewicz

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Canada

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The information listed on the OEB posting for the Enbridge Rate Change Application is insufficient to determine
"actual" impact to customers such as myself. In particular, the adjustment to rates going forward , beyond the first
few years, is wide open and too open ended to be allowed as is.

The selection by the applicant to choose a hearing in person precludes individuals from attending and having any

impact or say in the proceedings.

IF, rate changes are "tied to inflation", will rates decrease in the future IF inflation decreases? Fair is fair, if we are
to have any sympathy for a corporate giant such as Enbridge.

I trust that the OEB will rightly determine if the rate increases being sought by Enbridge are fair, just and equitable
at this point in time because as a front end consumer, all I can judge is that any increase must be fully justified and
accounted for, as retirees on a fixed income don't have the luxury of tying all their income to inflation, as is being

requested in this application.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





